
HKQAA’s Residential Care Home for the Elderly Certification Scheme has 

been approved by Social Welfare Department to included in the 

Accreditation Subsidy Scheme for Private RCHEs 

On 18 October 2019, HKQAA’s Residential Care Home for the Elderly 

Certification Scheme (RCHE-CS) was approved by the Social Welfare 

Department to be included in the "Accreditation Subsidy Scheme for Private 

Residential Care Homes for the Elderly".  

Private Residential Care Homes for the Elderly that certified by the HKQAA’s 

RCHE-CS can apply for reimbursement of the certification and renewal fee within 

the implementation period of the Subsidy Scheme. 

For further details on HKQAA’s RCHE-CS, please contact Mr Calvin Luk at (Tel: 

2202 9358/ Email: calvin. lukpk@hkqaa.org／Whatsapp：6050 0495). 

For details on Accreditation Subsidy Scheme for Private Residential Care Homes 

for the Elderly of Social Welfare Department, please visit 

https://www.swd.gov.hk/en/index/site_pubsvc/page_lr/sub_accredsubsidy/. 
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